

5th July 2024 **Weekly Newsletter** 

### **Maths**

This week in Maths we will be measuring using the vocab 'Long' and 'Short'. We will be using objects such as cubes to measure the length.



#### **Graduation Practice!**

This week we will be rehearsing for our Graduation celebration on Thursday 18th July.

#### School Fair!

Friday 12th July is our School Fair! Families are welcome to join in the fun from 3:30 -6pm.

# <u>Dance Work-</u> <u>shop!</u>



On Thursday,

Reception will be taking part in a dance workshop. Each class will be learning a dance in a style of different countries. Our country is



Our Topic is: Can you Imagine?

### **Homework**



In preparation for Reception

graduation assembly, please continue practice our 'Singing Hands' song called 'Proud'.

# Wednesday 10th July

On Wednesday 10th July it is the second induction day for <u>new</u> Reception children and parents. Therefore, current Reception children will have another day in Nursery with Miss Thompson

Please drop your child at their usual class in the morning **but at**3:05pm, please collect your child from Nursery.

## Mini Shuffle up

To help the children's transition to Year 1, we are having an additional shuffle up day where the children will spend an hour with their new teacher on Thursday 11th July.